
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 August	25,	2017	
	
Dear	Faculty	Senate:	
	
As	Chairperson	of	the	Faculty	Senate	Library	Committee	I	am	formally	requesting	to	
add	two	previous	members	to	the	committee.	
	
Elizabeth	Brewer	(English)	and	Robbin	Smith	(Political	Science)	have	served	on	the	
committee	in	the	past	and	have	proven	to	be	valuable	members	contributing	in	
many	ways.		Last	year,	the	committee	provided	the	first	ever,	all-university	Library	
Liaisons	Luncheon.	Both	Drs.	Brewer	and	Smith	were	instrumental	in	planning	this	
event	and	its	success	has	encouraged	the	committee	to	conduct	two	this	year.		Their	
input	and	skills	would	be	extremely	helpful	in	expanding	this	project	as	well	as	
conducting	two.	
	
Further,	President	Toro	is	scheduled	to	visit	the	Faculty	Senate	Library	Committee	
as	an	action	plan	item	that	was	approved	and	supported	by	Faculty	Senate	in	the	fall	
of	2017.		Dr.	Brewer	has	already	been	communicating	with	the	President’s	Office	in	
scheduling	her	visit	and	the	planning	of	this	meeting.	I	would	like	her	to	be	able	to	
see	this	project	to	fruition.	
	
Please	consider	allowing	both	Dr.	Brewer	as	well	as	Dr.	Smith	to	re-join	the	Faculty	
Senate	Library	Committee	effective	Fall	2017.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	consideration,	
	
Amy	G.	Gagnon,	EdD	
Faculty	Senate	Chair	2016-17	
PEHP	


